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Docket No. 040-08837 License No. SUB-1428
|

Teledyne Engineering Services <

ATTN: Mr. Donald Messinger, Quality Assurance ,

and Inspection Supervisor, RSD 1

130 Second Avenue
Waltham, MA 02254

Gentlemen:

Subject: Inspection No. 040-08837-86-01

This refers to your letter dated February 27, 1987 in response to our letter
dated September 9, 1986.

Thank you for informing us of the corrective and preventive actions documented
in your letter.

In reference to a telephone conversation with Mr. Malonson on April 13, 1987,
we understand that you will clean the area in which the buffing wheel is
contained. Based upon the results of appropriate radiation survey measurements,
you will dispose of the material removed as either normal or radioactive waste.
The radiation survey results shall be maintained in accordance with 10 CFR
20.401(b) to verify compliance with 10 CFR 20.201(b).

If our understanding of this matter is not correct, please advise us in
writing within 30 days cf the date on this letter.

These actions will be examined during a future inspection of your licensed
program.

No reply to this letter is required. Your cooperation with us in this matter j
is appreciated. '

Sincerely,
cro e a. & nca Eyf '

L''i w .11 i d D, Ph.h

8707010161 870626 John R. White, Chief
REG 1 LICAO PDR Nuclear Materials Safety Section C
SUB-1428 Division of Radiation Safety

and Safeguards

cc:
Public Document Room (PDR)
Nuclear Safety Information Center (NSIC)
Commonwealth of Massachusetts
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